
PHONE 914-591-8500
FAX 914-591-3064

A Message for the Community from the IUFSD
Phone System

February 13, 2020 - 9:35 am

Dear School Community Members,

Please be advised that the Irvington School District is currently experiencing
phone trouble and is unable to receive calls made from outside lines. However,
we are able to use our internal phones, can reach classrooms internally and make
outgoing phone calls. 

We are working to fix this issue as soon as possible. Please use email to reach
school personnel, including the administration, nurse and main offices. If you
need an email address, please contact Doreen.Morandi@irvingtonschools.org and
she will assist you.

We thank you for your patience and understanding while this is being addressed.

Sincerely,

Carol Stein
Assistant Superintendent for Business

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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